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The Napa County Resource Conservation District (“Napa RCD” or “District”) will hold a special meeting of 
its Board of Directors on Thursday, April 28, 2022 at 4:00-6:00 P.M. We will provide time for oral public 
comments at the meeting. All comments will be considered a public record and will be put into the meeting 
record. Requests for disability related modifications or accommodations, aids or services must be made to 
the District office no less than 24 hours prior to the meeting date by contacting 707-690-3110, 
Anna@NapaRCD.org. All materials relating to the agenda are available for public inspection at the District 
office Monday through Friday, between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M., except for District Holidays. 
The agenda is available online at: http://naparcd.org/  

 

A. Roll call – The meeting is to be called to order by the Chair at 4:00 P.M., and the District 
Secretary will take attendance. 

In this time-period, anyone may comment to the Board regarding any subject over which the 
District has jurisdiction. No comments will be allowed involving any subject matter scheduled 
for hearing, action, or discussion as part of the current agenda other than to request 
discussion on a specific consent item. Individuals are requested to limit their comment to three 
minutes. No action will be taken by the Board as a result of any item presented at this time. 
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A. Celebrating Board members and programmatic accomplishments. Bruce Barge 

We will celebrate associate directors and directors who recently departed the Napa RCD, and 
receive short presentations from staff about major programmatic accomplishments over the 
past year and exciting future directions. 

 


